
Todd: 

I would like to thank The Chicago Industrial Pump Company and commend 
the team for a job well done in assisting our company and recommending 
Pitbull Pumps for the many applications in our facility. These pumps have 
replaced many centrifugal pumps that we had been using for many years. 
Upon the replacement of the pumps with Pitbull, our maintenance and repair 
cost has been reduced to a minimum. Due to the reliability and savings, I 
would definitely recommend Pitbull units for pump replacement and plan on 
using them in any future pump replacement where applicable.  

Thanx.  
 
Regards.  
 
F.Campli  
 
Cold Rolling & Coating - Maintenance  
Mechanical Shift Manager  
 

 
 
Hamilton, On, Canada 


